
From: Bob Gronko <bobgronko@yahoo.com> 
Date: May 15, 2019 at 7:56:22 PM EDT 
To: CSMITH@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 
Subject: Live aboard marina 

 
Dear Planning Board, 
 
Please support the live-aboard Marina at 2407 North Roosevelt Blvd. The city is in an affordable housing crisis and 
this is a creative solution to help resolve the problem. 
 
Bob Gronko,  
Frequent visitor to Key West 
Madison, Florida 
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